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Although mail-in voting is super convenient, I am concerned about the integrity of 

elections in Oregon. I am frustrated that Oregon officials have not and are not doing 

enough to ensure that non-citizens cannot vote. I don't trust them to "clean up" the 

process. I think we need to start over from scratch. I strongly support SB210 to end 

mandatory mail-in voting and make it standard to vote in-person on election day. 

Perhaps after this measure passes, we can lead the country by making election day 

a mandatory state holiday! That would be progressive, woudn't it?    


